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         26th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to share some exciting updates to 
enhance your child's educational experience. 
 
Introducing Team Houses:  
As part of our ongoing efforts to create a supportive and inclusive learning environment, we 
are thrilled to introduce the concept of "Team Houses" at Beam.  
 
The Houses are a continuation and development of our sports colours. As many of you may 
know, Latin is taught at our school. 
 
The teams are as follows: 

• Viridis (green) 
• Rubrum (red) 
• Caeruleum (blue) 
• Flavum (yellow) 

 
Each Team House will consist of a group of pupils from across different year groups who will 
be part of the same "house" throughout their time at our school. Each pupil will be given a 
coloured pin, which they need to pin to their clothing on the top right and look after.  
 
The Team Houses will serve as a close-knit community within our larger school family. Pupils 
within each house will have opportunities to collaborate, engage in team-building activities, 
and form lasting friendships. We aim to foster a sense of belonging, competition and 
teamwork, allowing pupils to support and motivate each other academically and socially. 
 
Team Houses will not only enhance the overall school experience but also contribute to a 
more personalized and supportive educational journey for your child. Points will be awarded 
on Go4Schools.  
 
Introducing Our Updated Website:  
We are pleased to announce the launch of our new and improved school website.   
 
https://beamcountyprimaryschool.org/ 

https://beamcountyprimaryschool.org/


 

 

 
Our website is a vital tool for staying informed about school events, curriculum updates, 
important dates, and various resources. With the redesign, we have focused on making the 
website more user-friendly and accessible for parents, guardians and pupils. 
 
We encourage you to explore our new website and become familiar with its features. Your 
feedback is valuable, so please let us know if you have any suggestions for further 
improvements. 
 
We believe these initiatives, the introduction of Team Houses, and our revamped website 
will contribute to a more enriching and connected school experience for your child and your 
family.  
 
We look forward to working together to ensure the success and well-being of all our pupils. 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. 
 
 

Miss T Whittington 

 
Headteacher 

 


